
Planning and Policy Sub Committee Minutes – June 5, 2017 

Attendance: H.Garrett and K.Gonyou. 

The committee met on May 24th 2017 to discuss Bill C-323, a federal tax credit for the restoration of 

heritage properties.  See attached for more information about the Bill.   

On March 23, 2017 the Bill was read a second time and was referred to the Standing Committee on 

Environment and Sustainable Development. 

The vote was 150 YES (Conservative, NDP, BQ) and 140 NO (Liberal).  Our local MP’s Kate Young (London 

West) and Peter Fragiskatos (London North Centre) voted NO.  Irene Mathyssen (London-Fanshawe), 

and Karen Louise Vecchio (Elgin-Middlesex-London) voted YES. 

We felt this is a very important Bill and we feel the City of London should show their support. 

MOTION – The Planning and Policy Sub Committee recommends the following: 

“LACH recommend that the City of London endorse Bill C-323 by sending a letter to Hon. 

Catherine McKenna, Minister of Environment and Climate Change to show support for Bill C-

323.” 

 


